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April 11, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Kelly Garvin 
Transportation Engineer 
City of Winston-Salem  via email 
 
 
RE:  Concurrence with Consultant Selection Process 
  On-Call Contract 

City of Winston-Salem, Forsyth County 
   
Dear Ms. Garvin: 
 
This letter is to advise that the Department of Transportation concurs with the selection of the 
following prime consultant (and teams) for an on-call contract as a result of your recent RFQ 
process.  The City has documented that they have followed a qualifications-based selection 
process for the pool of firms selected for the following services: 
 

• Traffic Engineering 
o Ramey, Kemp & Associates 
o Davenport 
o VHB 
o AECOM 

• Roadway Design (pre-construction activities) 
o Vaughn & Melton 
o HDR 
o TGS Engineers 
o Wetherill Engineering 
o SEPI 

• Planning and Studies 
o VHB 
o Alta Planning & Design, Inc. 
o HDR 
o Davenport 

• Construction Engineering and Inspection 
o Summit 
o SEPI Engineering & Construction 
o Kisinger Campo & Associates 
o DRMP 
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At this time, please submit a template for the Master Agreement that the City proposes to use for 
each consultant via e-mail.  Note that each agreement should include language that address 
appropriate federal contract provisions, located on our website at 
https://connect.ncdot.gov/municipalities/Funding/Pages/default.aspx.  Each Master Agreement 
should be in place for no more than five (5) years. 
 
If you have any questions on this process, please contact me at 919-707-6626 
(mtmatthews@ncdot.gov), or Madeline Rawley at 919-707-6630 (mrawley@ncdot.gov).  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Marta Matthews 
Local Programs Management Office 

 
ec: Madeline Rawley, LPMO, Program Consultant 
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